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Visit of a delegation 
from the Office of Chinese 
Language Council International 
(Hanban)

International meetings at Sapienza

Office of Chinese Language 
Council International (Hanban)

Monday, June 21, 2013 – 10.00 am

Rector’s Boardroom,
(Office of the Rector Building, first floor)

Piazzale Aldo Moro 5, Roma

Contacts: (+39) 06 49910541 
cerimoniale@uniroma1.it



Programme

10.00 am, Rector’s Boardroom

Welcome address to the delegation 

by the Sapienza University of Rome International Committee 

from the office of chinese language council international (hanban):

Xu Lin, Counsellor of the State Council of People’s Republic of China, 

Director General of the Office of Chinese Language Council 

International (Hanban)

from the republic of china embassy in rome

Zhang Linyi, Education Counsellor

from sapienza university of rome:

Luigi Frati, Rector 

Federico Masini, Deputy Rector for Learning Polices 

and Delegate for International Relations with Asia

Visit of a delegation 
from the Office of Chinese Language Council 
International (Hanban)


